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of utah

February 4, 2022, eBudde email

Dear GSU volunteers, families, and Girl Scout entrepreneurs,

Thank you for being patient as we continue to navigate what we know has been a
challenging and frustrating cookie season so far. We have been informed by our baker
that they are experiencing additional production challenges that have impacted the
availability of some additional Girl Scout Cookies this season. Please read the below
information carefully and do not hesitate to reach out if you have questions.

e Girl Scout S’'mores
o If youhave already ordered S’mores, girl and troop orders will be filled
based on what was submitted with initial orders this week. Starting on
February 4, they will be removed from the Digital Order Card (DOC) for
shipped and girl delivery. We are also anticipating a limited supply at our
cupboards, which will be used to fill Goal Getter Card orders for our girls.

We understand this information is not ideal and we are doing everything possible to
ensure every Girl Scout can bring these flavors to their customers. While we hope that
there will not be additional challenges this season, we will continue to do our best to
mitigate the impact on our girls and troops. We will be sure to provide updates if needed.
We ask that you continue to help spread the word that we have many other flavors
available and to check with their local Girl Scout.

Thank you so much for your support of girls in this entrepreneurship program!



